
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 7/10/2014 3:44:41 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: confirming tomorrow's meeting at Bishop Ranch 

We are still on for 9:30 am, right? 

Looking forward to seeing you and your team. 

I believe Liza may not make it. Could you let me know who you expect to be there? 

Thanks Ken. 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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